
 

 
        

        

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spittal Community  
First School News 
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School News 
Happy New Year! We welcome back all the children and hope you all had a lovely Christmas. Mr Crozer will be in 
school this half term providing gymnastics coaching for the children in years 2, 3 and 4. He is also offering an after 
school club (see attached form if your child is interested) We are again offering you the opportunity to pay in advance 
for lunches and swimming for the whole half term if you would like The costs are £58.50 for lunches and £18.00 
for swimming from next week Each class will be sending out a newsletter which includes ideas for supporting your child 
this half term. 
 
Class 1, 1a and 2 
This half term the reception children will be finding out about ‘‘Terrific Toys’. Year one children are studying ‘Houses 
and Homes’ 
             
Class 3 and 4 
In year two the children are finding out about ‘Countries of the World’, beginning with the UK. In year three the 
children will be studying ‘The Victorians.’ 
 
Class 5 
The children in year four are also studying ‘The Victorians’ and they will have the opportunity for a trip to support 
this work. 
 
Diary Dates 
These are the dates we have so far. Please keep an eye on Facebook and our website for updates and changes. 
 
Friday 13th January 
School gymnastics team compete at the Swan Centre in the School Games qualifying competition. 
Friday 20th January 
School skipping team participate in a skipping festival at the Swan Centre. 
Wednesday 25th January 
School ‘Burns’ lunch 
Friday 27th January 
School team compete in ‘Tri-Golf School Games qualifying competition at the Swan Centre 
Monday 30th January 
School Chinese New Year Lunch 
 
Friday 17th February 
Miss McDougall, Mrs Wallace, Mr Hair’s class’s end of term assembly 9.10 a.m. 
Miss Richards, Miss Ellis and Miss Lundy’s classes end of term assembly 2.30p.m 
 
School breaks up at 3.20p.m 
 
School re-opens Monday 27th February 
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